
6th Grade North Middle Families: 

 

Welcome to Hazelwood North Middle School!  My name is Chris Brandriff and I serve as the 6th 
and 7th grade assistant principal.  This is my 14th year in Hazelwood Middle Schools and would 
like to send a special invitation to our families who fit in one of two categories.  Those of us that 
have experienced the middle school years with previous children AND those of us who will be 
experiencing having a middle schooler in our families for the very first time. 

Last spring, we asked our families to volunteer their contact information as a source of support 
for our “first timers”.  This is to answer any questions that you may have about the life of middle 
school children both in and out of school.  As we all know, many changes lie ahead for our 
young ones during the next 3 years.  It is comforting to know that we have families willing to 
listen to any concerns you may have. 

If you are a first time parent of a middle school student and are interested in making a 
connection, please contact me using the information below. 

If you have experience raising middle school students and would like to be included as a support, 
please fill out this link:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScSo0_8wHpJ6eWMxomMEXdG94wbkSvbO-
nkOq7T_6KrHXeU0A/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Contact information will NEVER be published or handed out.  I will only provide phone 
numbers in person or over the phone to families seeking support. 
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